
Classified Employees  
Appreciation Luncheon 
Friday, May 27th  

11:30 a.m. - 1:30 p.m. 
Huntington Middle School Lunch Court 

The Board of Education and District Administration will be hosting 

a special luncheon to honor our Classified Employees and thank 

you for your contributions and dedication to the District.  

Classified Employees and their families are invited to attend!   

We look forward to seeing you all there! 

Classified Employees  
You’re invited! 


